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From: Mary Murphy-Uhl <marymu@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2010 7:48 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

The purpose of this e-malil is to voice my strong opposition to the proposed regulatory changes by your agency. By reducing the
current leverage options offer by forex brokers you will hurt individual traders, like myself. | urge you to keep the leverage options as
they now exist at 100:1. As traders we understand and accept the risks involved in trading the markets.

Sincerely,
Mary Murphy-Uhl



